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Health department cancels accreditation of OFW clinic 

 

The Department of Health, on March 13, 2017, has revoked the accreditation of God’s 

Way Diagnostic Center as a medical facility for overseas Filipino workers (OFWs). 

 

The DOH’s Health Facilities and Services Regulatory Bureau issued a notice of violation 

and Cease and Desist Order against God’s Way Diagnostic Center after it was found 

non-compliant to various DOH regulations and standards. 

 

The medical clinic is located at 128 Alhambra St., corner United Nations Avenue, 

Ermita, Manila, 

 

OFWs are advised to have their medical examination only with medical facilities 

accredited by the Department of Health.  
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